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Brian K, Cherry
Vice President 
Regulatory Relations

Fax: 415.973.7226
February 28, 2013

Mr. Edward Randolph 
Director of the Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004 
San Francisco, CA 94102

Withdrawal of Advice Letter 3340-G/4136-E - Revised CARE Program Re­
Certification Application for Residential Single-Family Customers

Re:

Dear Mr. Randolph:

In accordance with General Order 96-B, Section 5.3, Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
(“PG&E”) hereby withdraws Advice Letter 3340-G/4136-E without prejudice. The Advice Letter 
was filed on November 9, 2012, and sought the California Public Utilities Commission’s 
approval to revise PG&E’s California Alternate Rates for Energy (CARE) re-certification 
application form for residential single-family customers. The requested revisions would remove 
categorical eligibility as a means of renewal in the program in accordance with Decision ^-OS- 
Odd. However, because categorical eligibility guidelines will be clarified during the second phase 
of the Energy Savings Assistance/CARE consolidated proceeding (PG&E’s Application 11-05­
019), PG&E respectfully withdraws AL 3340-G/4136-E.

RedactedPlease contactRedacted if you have any additional questions.at

Sincerely,

Vice President - Regulatory Relations

Hazlyn Fortune - Energy Division 
Sid Dietz - PG&E

cc:

Renee Samson - PG&E
Redacted

Mike Campbell, DRA
Margarita Lezcano, DRA
Legal Support, DRA
Hayley Goodson, TURN
Enrique Gallardo, The Greenlining Institute
Melissa W. Kasnitz, Center for Accessible Technology
Charles Harak, NCLC
Michael Lizarraga, TELACU
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